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The following is being distributed at the request of Sport Newfoundland and Labrador:

Press Release
2013 Midget Developmental Program Travels to Montreal, QC

The Newfoundland and Labrador Basketball Association will be sending a team to the Montreal Summer Festival basketball tournament in Montreal, QC this week.  The 2013 Midget Developmental Program will be sending 1 boys’ team from the west coast to the event. There are 64 teams from ON, NL, NS, NB and PEI attending the Montreal Festival.  Play is set to commence at 9:00 am on Friday, July 13, 2012 and will conclude on Sunday, July 15th.   For updates on the tournament individuals can visit the Basketball Quebec website at: http://www.basketball.qc.ca/event?eve_id=9.

-30-

For more information or for tournament schedules please visit www.nlba.nf.ca 
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